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[bookmark: _GoBack]LPC Meeting – Wednesday 19th August 2020

14a High Street, Staple Hill, Bristol, BS16 5HP
7.30pm – 9pm

Present: Lisa Fisher, Richard Brown, Stuart Moul, Alan Smith, Heather Blandford, Morag McMeekin, Jerry Long, Imran Ahmed, Ramesh Yadav, Matt Courtney-Smith, Sadik Al-Hassan, Tanzil Ahmed.

Apologies – None
For this meeting the committee came together to discuss the following 4 questions from the Wright Review:
· How do we fund the process – both to take work on the independent review forwards, and any longer-term changes to LPCs and PSNC.
· How will we explore the review’s findings and recommendations together, and consider any alternative proposals?
· How will we manage this process and any future transformation from a governance perspective?
· What do we need to do to ensure that contractors have ultimate oversight of this process?
The committee spilt into breakout groups to discuss each of the questions and reported back as a group after a set period of time and agreed a way forward.

RB documented the responses to the 4 questions and will circulate the results to the committee prior to submitting the responses by the end of August.

JL discussed the accounts, 2 amounts of levy have been paid in July which will affect the balance for the month. Items have had a 11% drop in May.
JL to send treasurer update to Debbie to circulate to the committee after the meeting.
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